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Construction Start Date:          June 1, 2009 
Expected Completion Date:    May 5, 2010 
Percent Completed to Date:     55% 
Time Elapsed on Project:          60% 
 
Project Team: 

Owner:                                       Council of San Benito County Governments 
Design:                                       URS 
Construction Management:       MNS Engineers, Inc. 
General Contractor:                   Pavex Construction Division (Graniterock) 
Contract Oversight:                   Caltrans 

 
Construction Activity during January consisted of the following:  

• Finish Grading of Shoulder Widening and Traveled Way Sections on Stage 2 
• Paving Shoulder Widening and Traveled Way Sections on Stage 2 
• Patching work on Stage 1 Headwalls 
 
  

•  
Pavex Paving Stage 2 Traveled Way 
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 Paving on Stage 2 Shoulder 
 
 
 
                                         

 
Paving on Stage 2 Shoulder 
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Construction Activity in February will consist of the following: 
 

• Paving on Stage 2 Shoulder and Traveled Way 
• Placement of K Rail from Shore Rd to end of job 
• Pave Shoulder Widening & Traveled Way  
• Minor Concrete Work 
• Grading Embankments on Stage 2 
• Drainage Systems on Stage 2 
• Grading Access Roads for Stage 2  

Due to the extreme wet weather we have had on the job the contractor 
has not done much work on the site other than making sure all SWPPP 
requirements are kept up and in place. Contractor hopes for February to 
be a productive month for the project. 

 


